From the Principal’s Desk

‘Education is a shared commitment among motivated students, dedicated
teachers and zealous parents with high expectations’

Dear Parents

Warm welcome to the new academic session 2022-23 which is still obscured
with the challenge of COVID-19. No doubt Corona has disrupted most of our
work and daily activities but it could not deter our fervour to survive and
beaver away despite many challenges. Hats off to our fervent and stalwart
teachers who left no stone unturned to make learning a smooth sailing for our
students.

| want to express my gratitude to my esteemed parents for their commendable
support because your crucial role has been so accommodating to make this e-
learning experiment so facile. Students are compelled to spend long hours in
front of their mobiles and computer screens which is making the parents
apprehensive which is not baseless. We can sense the anxiety you have about
your children falling behind, but make sure they are engaged in the daily
routine of learning. Spend quality time with your ward. We need to jointly plan
and give them that sense of responsibility. Keep them inspired and interested
and prepare them for returning to school.

Together we will vanquish this challenge.
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